
 

September 22, 2016 

 

David J. Collins, Executive Secretary 

Maryland Public Service Commission 

William Donald Schaefer Tower 

6 St. Paul Street, 16
th

 Floor 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

Re: Maryland Offshore Wind – Determination of Application Completeness 

 

Dear Mr. Collins, 

 

In compliance with the Maryland Offshore Wind Energy Act of 2013, the Public Service 

Commission of Maryland (“Commission”) retained a team led by Levitan & Associates, 

Inc. ("LAI") to assist in the evaluation and comparison of a potential applicant’s proposed 

offshore wind (“OSW”) project. On August 23, 2016, an application for a proposed OSW 

project was submitted to LAI through the dedicated and secure website. Pursuant to the 

Code of Maryland Regulations (“COMAR”) 20.61.06.01, LAI hereby notifies the 

Commission that we have completed our initial review of the submitted application and 

determined that it is administratively complete, i.e. the application contains the 

information described in §§D through N of COMAR 20.61.06.02. 

 

Please contact me at (617)531-2818 x26 or at sgp@levitan.com if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Seth G Parker 

Vice President & Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Marissa Paslick Gillett 

mailto:sgp@levitan.com

